#### **REGULAR MEETINGS**

### **SUNDAY**

11am Morning worship & Sunday school

### **MONDAY**

10am Places of Welcome—join us for refreshments.

2:30pm House group - Worship room

7 pm Prayer meeting via Zoom (except when Deacons

meet).

### **TUESDAY**

9:30am Belgrave Craft group

1.30pm Tamworth Ties (2nd and 4th Tuesdays)

6 pm Boys' Brigade - please ask for start times

7:30 or 8pm House groups

### **WEDNESDAY**

10.30am Coffee morning in town centre location.

6 pm Girls' Brigade - during term time

## **THURSDAY**

7:30pm Church meeting - dates as announced

## **FRIDAY**

9.30am Saplings, Stay and Play—Mother and Toddler group.

# Please ask for more details of any of these if you are interested.

**Our vision** is that we will be a church of "whole-life disciples" who treasure every moment as an opportunity to live as fully-committed followers of Jesus Christ.

Our Address: Derwent, Belgrave, Tamworth, B77 2LD Tel: 01827 283747

Church Secretary Contact Details: Bev Smith 01827 286287

secrertary@tamworthbaptists.org.uk

# **NOTICES**



Sunday 25<sup>th</sup> February 2024



### **WELCOME**

We offer you a very warm welcome.

Tamworth Baptist Church is currently in pastoral vacancy and is actively seeking a new minister. We give thanks for all those who are leading and preaching for us during this time.



Please note that we are currently **not** holding evening services.

Tamworth Baptist Church is a registered Charity, No. 1138677.

Social Media: W: tamworthbaptists.org.uk

F: Tamworth Baptist Church - UK



**Happy Birthday** to Sue Myatt (2nd March), Vici Davies (3rd), and all who are celebrating this week. May God bless you on your special day.

# This week's meetings and events

Monday 10am onwards Places of Welcome please join is if you can.

2.30pm Monday Housegroup - meet at church.

7.00pm Meet for Prayer via Zoom. Please ask for details

Tuesday 9.30am Craft Group - open to all.

1.30pm Tamworth Ties - Group activities for those with challenges

and their carers

6.00pm onwards Boys' Brigade - contact Mark Vernon fo

7.00pm - Housegroups.

Wednesday 10.30am Meet for Coffee - Town Centre venu

all welcome, please ask for details.

6.00pm Girls' Brigade -contact Sue Silcock

for further details

Friday

**9.30am Saplings** – Stay and Play, Mother/Carer and Toddler group.

1112 1 2 3 4 8 9 10 11 9 3 15 16 17 18 22 23 24 25 29 30 31

further details

Please remember the above meetings and groups in your prayers



### **Funeral of Jackie Jones**

Jackie Jones' funeral service will take place on Tuesday 5th March 2024 at 12.30pm at the Heart of England Crematorium, Nuneaton.

Please dress smartly but no need to wear black. Family flowers only please. Donations if desired in memory of our Mum will go to the NSPCC.

After the funeral service the family invite you to join them at Baddesley Ensor Social Club to share memories and most importantly, have a cup of tea!



# Gift Aid and Financial Support for the church

On a Sunday morning a number of people support the work of the church by giving a cash offering. Others give their gifts directly into the church's bank account. However, if you are a taxpayer, you can increase your giving to the church by 25% by completing a Gift Aid declaration. A number of people already do this allowing the church to reclaim about £9,000 a year. These Gift Aid declarations cost you nothing and are not a long-term commitment. You would still be free to amend your offering at any time.

If you are a taxpayer and would like the church to reclaim some of the tax you pay, please speak to one of the deacons for more details.

If you would prefer to give directly to the church's bank account, the details of the church's Co-operative Bank account are given below:

Sorting Code 08-92-99

Account Number 67273443

Even if you are not a taxpayer your cash gifts will be boosted by 25% under the Gift Aid Small Donations Scheme. There is a limit to those donations however which is currently £8,000 and in the last tax year these gifts totalled almost £7,300. This is another reason why we would encourage taxpayers to complete a Gift Aid declaration.

Thank you.

**Notices:** If you have any items for next week's Notice Sheet please send them to **Bev** by **Thursday evening** Email: secretary@tamworthbaptists.org.uk